
         

  
26th May 2023 

This Week’s Highlights 
 
This week in Nursery, we have listened to the story “What the ladybird heard”, the children looked at the 
features of the map of the farm, leading them on to drawing their own maps. The children also had fun 
helping Mrs Abbott correct her ‘mistake’, she had mixed all the pictures up that showed their life cycle. They 
made sure that the life cycle of each creature was in the correct order and use the scientific words. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
This week in Reception, we have used story maps to help us re-tell the story of The Three Little Pigs. We then 
wrote about our favourite part of the story. We have looked at different shapes and used problem solving 
skills in maths when playing our maths games. We have had our last dance session with Miss Lucy. Our 
teachers are very proud of our performing skills and how hard we have worked. We can’t wait for more dance 
in Year 1. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
This week in Year 1, we have written our diary entry as if we were a character from our book The Baddies. We 
had so much fun thinking about what our character did and how they were feeling. In Maths, we have started 
fractions and explored halves. Extreme weather fascinated us, and we enjoyed creating information posters 
to help people stay safe in the sun IF we have another heatwave! 
                                               --------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Year 2 have been working hard this week to finish their DT structure of a treehouse. They have all done a 
great job thinking carefully about the joins they were using and making changes as they went to improve their 
products. The children have also worked hard to write a personification poem to make their readers think 
about the effects of global warming. 

   --------------------------------------------------------------------- 
This week in Year 3, we have had a very busy week writing our biographies about Mary Anning, as well as 
continuing our work on time in maths! We also visited St. Peter’s Church on Wednesday and had a guided 
tour of the church grounds so we could observe the different uses of rocks and see how they had weathered 
over time.  

--------------------------------------------------------------------- 
This week, in Year 4 we have continued to learn about the lives of inspirational people to complete our unit 
on biography writing. The children also worked incredibly hard in art and have now learned how to draw a 
bird step by step. We must also say a HUGE well done to all of those children who showed such courage and 
determination in their swimming assessments this week and their performances in our wonderful talent 
show. We are incredibly proud of you! 

--------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Year 5 have enjoyed starting our new English topic about Malala. The children have been amazing at 
describing how they would have a positive impact and make a true difference is they also had a magic pencil. 
In Science, we have continued to make an observation over time. We have watched how a mint plant can be 
reproduced using propagation.  

--------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Year 6 have been working so hard on some amazing non-chronological reports all about Anne Frank and her 
diary. We have made a wonderful start to our Geography topic and learned all about how trade works. We 
have also made a very exciting start to our summer production.  

           --------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Dates for your diary 

• 7th June – NURSERY CLOSED for 
current children. Open Day for 
September 23 starters. 
 

 

 

Our value this month is:  

Resilience 

 

Reading 

Please make sure you listen to your 

child read at least 3 times a week 

and record this in their reading 

records.  

For those children not yet bringing 

a reading book home, please make 

sure you are reading to them as 

frequently as possible. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Value Stars!! 

Nursery: Adam, Grace, Junior & 
Ollie 

Reception: Felix P, Harper G, 
George C. 

Year 1:  Eduard, Theo, Gabriel, 
Mason, Lydia 

Year 4: India B, Olivia B,  

Year 2: Heidi M, Isaac W-A, Logan 
D, Zach M, Jessica B 

Year 5: Archie, Kyle, Olivia and 
Jessica. 

Year 3: Lucy-Mae, James P, Shay R, 
Mia H 

Year 6: Daisy B, Jorgie WS, 
Haydn C, Luiza 

 

This Week’s Learning at Home 

Word of the Week:  

Nursery – froglet Year 3 – erosion 
Reception- gale  Year 4 – placard  
Year 1 –  petition Year 5 – voiceless 
Year 2 – adaptation Year 6 –  sustainable  

 

 
 

Weekly Winners  

Numbots. Nursery - Year 2: How many coins can you earn? 

The highest number earned over the week will get 3 dojos. Last week’s 

winner= Olivia S, Y2 

 Mathswhizz. Years 2-6: The class with the most time spent on 

MathsWhizz that week will get 3 dojos each. Last week’s winners= Y2LB 
 

Times Tables  

Rockstars. 

Years 3-6: Here are your group  

battles where the winning classes of  

these battles get 3 dojos each.  

Last week’s winners were =  

Y4MC 
 

This week’s battles… 

School 
Target:  

96% 

  

 


